
 

 

As a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Ontario Court of Justice is holding 

some court proceedings by using the Zoom platform or the JVN (Justice Video 

Network) WebRTC  platform or by audioconference (telephone). 

 

To help to ensure that remote hearings run effectively, the Court has 

published Guidelines for Conducting Remote Hearings in the Ontario Court of 

Justice. The Guidelines provide best practices for remote hearings. 

 

For technical information about participating in a Zoom hearing, please see 

the ZOOM User Guide for Remote Hearings in the Ontario Court of Justice. 

 

For technical information about participating in a JVN hearing, please see the JVN 

WebRTC Manual and JVN WebRTC Troubleshooting Tips. 

 

https://www.ontariocourts.ca/ocj/guidelines-remote-hearing/
https://www.ontariocourts.ca/ocj/guidelines-remote-hearing/
https://www.ontariocourts.ca/ocj/files/Zoom-User-Guide-2020.pdf?id=5f43e6c562cf8
https://www.ontariocourts.ca/ocj/files/Manual-JVN-WebRTC-2020.pdf?id=5f43e6c562d10
https://www.ontariocourts.ca/ocj/files/Manual-JVN-WebRTC-2020.pdf?id=5f43e6c562d10
https://www.ontariocourts.ca/ocj/files/JVN-WebRTC-TroubleshootingTips.pdf?id=5f43e6c562d26

